
10/07/2020 

MRS Ruth Clarkson 
4 Griffin RD 
NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099 
sharuem@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

As a regular user of the Fairlight to Manly walk and having regard to this development 
application I have a number of concerns including the proposed footprint of the development, 
the lack of parking in surrounding streets to service the likely clientele and the potential impact 
on the ecology of the surrounding waterway and bushland during construction and post-
construction. I do not believe that the DA alleviates my concerns on these aspects. 

Sent: 10/07/2020 3:29:06 PM
Subject: Online Submission


